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Three local high school students traveled 
to Washington, D.C. in June where they 
represented United Power on the Electric 
Cooperative Youth Tour. The Youth Tour 
and upcoming Cooperative Youth Leadership 
Camp are opportunities for high school 
students to build relationships with other 
leaders among their peers and develop 
important leadership skills they can model in 
their communities and schools. It is also a great 
addition to any resume or college application. 

Electric Cooperative Youth Tour 
Washington, D.C. | June 16-22
The Electric Cooperative Youth Tour has a 
proud history dating back to the National Rural 

Electric Cooperative Association’s (NRECA) 
annual meeting in 1957. The keynote speaker, 
Senate Majority Leader Lyndon B. Johnson, 
suggested sending youth to the nation’s capital to 
“see what the flag stands for and represents.”

During the summer Youth Tour, cooperatives 
from across the country send more than 1,300 
students to Washington. The week-long trip 
includes meetings with local elected officials in 
Congress and tours of historical monuments 
around the capital. Students also learn the value 
of the cooperatives they represent. This year, 
United Power sponsored three ambitious and 
exemplary high school students to participate on 
the Youth Tour — Haley Eaton, Frederick High 
School; Allison McCormick, Frederick High 
School; and Aryan Sudheer, Prospect Ridge 
Academy. 

Before departing for Washington, students 
from Colorado and Wyoming toured the 
State Capitol in Denver and the United Power 
headquarters in Brighton. They also heard 
presentations from previous Youth Tour 
representatives and about cooperative career 
paths.

“My time at Youth Tour allowed me to meet 
lifelong friends who share my interests and 
values, creating lasting connections through 
shared experiences,” said Arnav Sudheer, one of 

United Power’s representatives at the 2024 Youth 
Tour. “It also reinforced my passion for policy 
by giving me firsthand insight into the impact of 
civic engagement and the power of youth voices 
in shaping our future.”

At the conclusion of Youth Tour, peers elect one 
student to represent their state on the Youth 
Leadership Council. The student selected as 
a delegate participates in the NRECA annual 
meeting the following March with other 
delegates from across the country. United Power 
Youth Tour representative Elizabeth Clement 
was selected as the Colorado delegate in 2022. 

“I could not recommend this trip more because 
you get to see so many things in such a short 
amount of time and you learn so much,” 
Clement said. “I did not even realize how much I 
was learning until the last day. I grew as a person 
on this trip.” 

Youth Leadership Camp 
Steamboat Springs, CO | July 12-17
Students depart for the Cooperative Youth 
Leadership Camp in mid-July. While camp 
takes place in the mountains outside Steamboat 
Springs, it is not a camp in the traditional sense. 
There are cabins and catered meals instead 
of tents and campfires. Students representing 
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Along These Lines
A Message from United Power’s President & CEO

Mark A. Gabriel
President & Chief Executive Officer

Have Feedback For Us?
Submit your questions, comments, 
concerns, or general feedback at 
www.unitedpower.com/CEO.

Our Cooperative Roadmap
Our Cooperative Roadmap contains 
the cooperative’s long-term action 
plan and key priorities to maintain 
its strength and competitiveness in 
the evolving electric industry. 

Read Our Cooperative Roadmap at 
www.unitedpower.com/roadmap.

Engaging with our communities is the best 
part of working for a cooperative. Whether it 
is answering a direct question from one of our 
members, supporting local fairs and festivals, 
or receiving input from our key accounts at 
quarterly meetings, the insight you provide 
helps us understand and respond to member 
needs. Listening to your needs is a critical 
component of how we operate. 

Since I joined United Power in early 2021, we 
have seen amazing and continued growth. Loads 
have increased by more than 31% and our 
projected peak this summer is nearly 700 MW 
(for context, 1 MW is enough to power 700–
1,000 average-sized homes). We have also added 
nearly 20,000 new meters, which is the size of 
an average cooperative in the United States. 
Annually, we add as many members as some 
smaller U.S. cooperatives have in total. 

Ensuring we have sufficient power supply to 
serve growing loads now and for years to come 
meant we needed to expand our portfolio of 
power projects. Our power comes from a variety 
of technologies, ranging from hydropower and 
natural gas to solar and battery storage, bringing 
reliability and resilience to our distribution 
system and our members. And, of course, 
many members have added their own solar and 
storage resources and drive electric vehicles 
(EV). United Power’s service territory has 
among the highest penetration of residential 
solar in the nation and more than 8,000 EVs. 

The cooperative is fortunate to have a growing 
and well-diversified membership base nearly 
evenly split between oil and gas, commercial 
and industrial, and residential and small 
commercial. This allows for a balanced 
load factor on our system, resulting in high 
utilization of the electricity we provide for 
members. 

Recently, we have had conversations with 
our oil and gas members to understand their 
needs and how we can support them as they 
strive to meet state regulations. Electrification 
of the oil and gas industry provides a cleaner 

way of producing their products and a more 
efficient use of resources, as is true of many 
parts of society. Closely coordinating with these 
members means we can leverage our reduced-
carbon generating resources in alignment with 
their needs. 

Data centers are also expanding their footprint 
in our territory. While some utilities are 
challenged by the influx of these energy-
intensive operations, we encourage these 
potential members to work with us in a 
coordinated fashion that aligns with the 
concept of “growth pays,” as well as our move 
to expanding our distribution system operator 
plans.

It is especially important that we hear from our 
members directly about our $262 million grant 
through the Empowering Rural America (New 
ERA) program. One of the cornerstones of the 
program has been developing our Community 
Benefit Plan (CBP). We are asking for your 
input on how our CBP initiatives can help 
local communities. Our first outreach was at 
Brighton Summerfest in early June, where 
dozens of members “voted” for their top three 
(out of seven) projects to be implemented 
as part of the CBP. There will be additional 
opportunities throughout the summer to 
participate, including multiple days at the 
Adams County Fair. Members may also let us 
know their favorite projects on the co-op website 
at www.unitedpower.com/new-era. We want to 
hear from you!

It is a privilege to work with the tremendous 
people here at United Power, supported by an 
active and engaged Board of Directors, as we 
enact Our Cooperative Roadmap. Engaging with 
our members makes us strong.

As always, please feel free to reach out with 
your questions, comments, or concerns or if 
you would like to discuss the CBP or New ERA 
grant program. I enjoy hearing from you and 
appreciate your continued support. Have a safe 
and enjoyable summer.
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2025 Youth Leadership Opportunities
co-ops in Colorado, Wyoming, Kansas, and 
Oklahoma spend a week managing their 
own cooperative, including the election of 
directors, to learn the value of the principles 
that guide co-op business practices and 
decisions.

Days are filled with cooperative-focused 
activities, leadership training seminars, 
and collaborative group projects. However, 
being a part of a cooperative is not all 
business. In between activities, campers enjoy 
some Colorado fun, like rafting down the 
Colorado River or exploring Fish Creek Falls 
in Steamboat Springs.  

This year, three local students will represent 
United Power at the Youth Leadership Camp 
— Cassandra DeClaw, the STEAD School; 
Keelyn Eller, Prairie View High School; and 
Stephanie Schmidt, Frederick High School. 

Applications for youth opportunities, 
including scholarships and representation at 

next year’s Youth Tour or Youth Leadership 
Camp, will be available in early December. 
Follow us on social media for updates on all 
of our youth programs.

Share Your Recipes 
Earn a free gift if we publish your recipe. 

ONLINE:  www.unitedpower.com 

MAIL:  United Power Recipes
 500 Cooperative Way
 Brighton, CO 80603

RECIPES

The Best Barbecue Beans
1 lb small dried beans, rinsed 
2 Tbsp kosher salt 
8 oz sliced bacon, cut into 1/2 in. strips 
1 1/2 cups yellow onion, finely minced 
1/4 cup green bell pepper, diced 
2 Tbsp jalapeño, finely diced 
1 Tbsp garlic, minced 
2 cups chicken stock 
1 1/2 cups ketchup 
2/3 cup dark brown sugar 
1/3 cup honey 
1/4 cup molasses 
2 Tbsp yellow mustard 
1 Tbsp apple cider vinegar 
1 Tbsp barbecue seasoning 
1 Tbsp hot sauce

Dissolve salt in 2 quarts water. Add beans, 
cover, and let stand overnight. 

Preheat oven to 300°F. Cook bacon in large 
dutch oven until crisped. Transfer to plate. Add 
onion in same pot and cook until softened 
in leftover bacon fat. Stir in jalapeño and 
garlic, and cook until fragrant. Stir in 3 cups 
water, stock, bacon, and beans. Bring to boil, 
then simmer for 1 hour. Stir in remaining 
ingredients. Cover and cook in oven for 4 
hours, stirring occasionally. Remove cover and 
cook one more hour. How to Enter: 

Enter to win one of four prize packages (listed above) by completing an 
entry form at www.unitedpower.com/fair-giveaway. Or enter by mail by 
sending a postcard with your name, address, and phone number to: 

United Power 
Attn: Adams County Fair Ticket Package Giveaway 
500 Cooperative Way 
Brighton, CO 80603

Entries must be received by July 21, 2025 to be eligible. United Power is not responsible for 
lost or misdirected mail. 

July 30–Aug. 3
Tickets for the various United Power 
Grandstand Events at the Adams 
County Fair are on sale now. Buy your 
tickets at www.adamscountyfair.com. 

Fair admission is free. Due to 
construction, on-site parking will be 
limited. Using the free shuttle service is 
encouraged for the best fair experience. 

Special Days:
Thursday, July 31 — Senior Day
Friday, Aug. 1 — Kids Day

Riverdale Regional Park 
9755 Henderson Road

Powering Your Night at the Fair

Prize Packages
Demolition Derby (Night 1, x2) 
Thursday, July 31 | 7 p.m. 
4 tickets 
2 unlimited carnival arm bands 
$30 concessions gift card

Demolition Derby (Night 2) 
Friday, Aug. 1 | 7 p.m. 
4 tickets 
2 unlimited carnival arm bands 
$30 concessions gift card

Charreada 
Sunday, Aug. 3 | 5 p.m. 
4 tickets 
2 unlimited carnival arm bands 
$30 concessions gift card

The Adams County Fair will be packed with family-friendly entertainment, and as the presenting 
sponsor, United Power is giving away ticket packages to some lucky members. 

SCAN ME

United Power Youth Tour representatives Haley 
Eaton, Allison McCormick, and Aryan Sudheer.



UNITED POWER PRIDE

United Power Pride Photos
Snap a photo with the United Newsline and you’ll receive a $100 bill credit if 
we print it. Submit your photo along with your name, address, email, and a 
description of the photo online at www.unitedpower.com/unitedpowerpride.

READER REWARDS
Three Winners Every Month!
1st place: $100 Bill Credit  
2nd place: $50 Bill Credit (two winners)

Name:

Address:

Phone: 

ISSUE 5 
2025

Cyprus is an island divided between Greek and 
Turkish Cypriot communities. A United Nations 
memorial in the city of Nicosia symbolizes peace. 
Juli Redson-Smith, Commerce City, brought her 
newsletter as a symbol of the “power” of peace.
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Submit Reader Rewards Online
Visit www.unitedpower.com and click on ‘News & Community’ to enter Reader 
Rewards online. Answer the question below with your online entry:

How much did United Power award in scholarships?

By submitting this entry, I agree to allow United Power to publish my name in subsequent 
issues of United Newsline if I am selected as a winner. For complete contest rules, visit 
www.unitedpower.com/newsline.

Members may also enter by mailing the following entry form to: 
United Power • Reader Rewards
500 Cooperative Way • Brighton, CO 80603

Safety Around Pad-Mounted Transformers
It may be tempting to “camouflage” 
transformers with landscaping, fences, 
shrubs, or trees. But objects that are 
located too close to transformers 
can slow restoration work during an 
outage, create a serious safety hazard, 
and may need to be removed when 
lineworkers need to gain access. 

SAFE SPACE GUIDELINES
• Provide 10 ft. of clearance in front of 

a transformer so crews can open the 
door and work with their safety tools.

• Allow at least 4 ft. of clearance on all 
other sides to ensure crews have the 
ability to move about safely. 

By keeping the area around a 
pad-mounted transformer clear from 
debris, vegetation, fencing, and building 
structures, you can help avoid outages, aid in 
the quick restoration of service in emergency 
situations, and avoid unnecessary costs.

Pad-mounted transformers lower high 
voltage electricity to the standard household 
voltage used to power electronics, 
appliances, and lighting. They are mounted 
on slabs of concrete near many homes 
and businesses. This equipment sits on an 
easement that allows United Power to 
perform necessary maintenance 
work. 

Crews also need access 
to restore service 
during a power 
outage.

GIVE THEM 
SPACE 
United Power 
lineworkers need 
a clearance of 
10 ft. in front of 
a pad-mounted 
transformer to 
safely work on 
high-voltage 
power.  

10 ft. clearance

Do not plant shrubs or trees 
around transformers. United 
Power will cut back any 
vegetation in an emergency.

LEAVE SPACE AROUND 
TRANSFORMERS

Objects in front of transformers 
restricts access. United Power 
must remove this fence in an 
emergency. 

Never dig near a pad-mounted 
transformer. High-voltage 
cables run underground near 
this equipment. 
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United Power Bright Futures Scholarships — $2,000

2025 Scholarship Recipients
United Power proudly announces the 2025 scholarship recipients. Twenty scholarships were granted, totaling $35,500. 
Scholarships are granted each year to outstanding students served by the cooperative. The United Power Scholarship 
Committee awards scholarships based on grades, test scores, extracurricular participation, community involvement, and an 
essay. Applications are made available at the end of each year. Visit www.unitedpower.com for more information.

Kennedy Cardillo 
Lois Lesser Education, $1,000 
Kennedy Cardillo, a Weld Central High School graduate, will attend Fort 
Hays State University to study agricultural education. Throughout high 
school, Kennedy was actively involved in FFA and looks forward to 
joining the ag community in a supervisory role.

Ryan Brown 
Bill Berens Memorial, $1,000 
Ryan Brown graduated from Frederick High School and will attend 
Colorado State University in the fall to study civil engineering. Ryan 
plans to pursue a career in infrastructure and contribute to safe and 
innovative transportation systems.

Isaac Griffith 
United Power Community College, $1,000 
Isaac Griffith graduated from Rocky Mountain Lutheran High School 
in Commerce City. He will attend Front Range Community College to 
study computer science and software engineering and plans to pursue 
a career contributing to projects that drive technological innovation.

Adisyn Rademacher 
United Power Youth Leadership, $1,500 
Mead High School graduate Adisyn Rademacher is undecided on her 
college major but will enroll in Regis University in the fall. Adisyn chose 
the local university because its values align with her own. She wants to 
serve others and make a positive impact in a changing society.

Alora Tortorelli Cruz 
United Power Colorado College Scholar, $2,000 
Alora Tortorelli Cruz, a Riverdale Ridge graduate, completed the 
high school’s biomedical pathway and plans to pursue a career in 
medicine to support women’s health. She will enroll in Colorado State 
University in the fall where she will also compete on the track team. 

Trevor Kurtz 
United Power Colorado College Scholar, $2,000 
Trevor Kurtz graduated from Mead High School and will attend the 
Colorado School of Mines in the fall to study engineering. He intends to 
work in automotive or aerospace engineering before starting a business 
to make agriculture and farming easier, cheaper, and more efficient.

Anna Jorstad, Brighton High School 
Anna will attend Western Colorado 
University to pursue a degree in exercise 
science. She plans to continue her 
education to earn a doctorate in physical 
therapy and open her own practice. 

Taryn Petruncola, Erie High School 
Taryn was inspired to pursue a career 
in intelligence with the Department of 
Defense after attending the Cooperative 
Youth Tour. She will attend the University of 
San Diego with a major in data analytics. 

Nicole Price, Mead High School 
Nicole is attending Colorado State University 
in the fall to study music theory. She wants 
to work with elderly patients who are living 
in hospice care with degenerative diseases 
and eventually become a college professor. 

Rolando Mijares Miranda, Frederick High School 
Rolando will major in aerospace engineering 
in the fall at the University of Colorado 
in Boulder. After pursuing an advanced 
degree, he wants to be an innovator in the 
application of electrical propulsion.

Kalei Dreiling, Prairie View High School 
Kalei will study business marketing and 
photography at Utah State University. She 
plans to use her skills to pursue a career in 
commercial photography and create her 
own small photography business. 

Olivia Cornelius, Riverdale Ridge High School 
Olivia is attending Colorado State University 
to study human development and 
family studies. She plans to become an 
occupational therapist working with kids 
who are special needs or have disabilities. 

Carina DuLong, Mountain Territory 
Carina will enroll at the Colorado School of 
Mines in the fall. She wants to pursue an 
engineering career in the space industry, 
building satellites or other spacecraft, and 
achieve her goal of becoming an astronaut.

Ava Allen, At-Large Selection 
Ava graduated from Frontier Academy and 
will enroll at the University of Northern 
Colorado to study psychology. She 
eventually wants to obtain her doctorate in 
forensic psychiatry. 

Arnav Sudheer, Prospect Ridge High School 
Arnav is pursuing a career in artificial 
intelligence law to ensure it is used 
ethically and responsibly. He will study 
data science and finance at the University 
of Colorado in Boulder.

Ethan DeBoo, At-Large Selection 
Ethan graduated from Legacy High School 
and enrolling in the University of California, 
Santa Barbara to study physics. He wants 
to pursue a tenure track as a professor and 
contribute to the field through his research. 

Laneya Harris, Fort Lupton High School 
Laneya is enrolling at the University of 
Hawaii at Manoa to pursue the school’s 
pre-dentistry pathway. She plans to 
explore dental hygiene programs to help 
others maintain healthy smiles. 

Arely Chavez, Weld Central High School 
Arely will study accounting at Colorado 
State University in the fall. She plans to 
become a certified public accountant and 
wants to work at a government agency or 
prestigious firm. 

Matthew Pineda, At-Large Selection 
Matthew graduated from Stargate Charter 
School and will study public policy at 
Cornell University. He believes studying 
policy provides the opportunity to help the 
most people. 

Madison Miller 
Technical/Vocational Scholarship, $1,000 
Mead High School graduate Madison Miller will attend IBMC College 
to obtain her esthetician license. Madison will apply her skills and 
passions to a position in the beauty industry while she works toward 
a degree in agricultural business and media communications. 
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Notice of Meeting of the Board of Directors to Amend the Bylaws of 
United Power, Inc.

NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE BYLAWS OF 
UNITED POWER, INC.  
500 COOPERATIVE WAY, BRIGHTON, COLORADO 80603.

DATE OF NOTICE: June 6, 2025

The Board of Directors proposes to amend the Bylaws of United Power, 
Inc. (United Power) as follows:

• Replace the word “nonprofit” with “not-for-profit” because there 
is a legal and operational distinction between the two types of 
organizations and United Power is a not-for-profit. This correction 
will align the cooperative’s governing documents with its IRS filing 
status, note purchase agreements, and related indenture agreements.

• Include language that provides a deadline for a challenge to any 
election of directors. Notice of the deadline will provide guidance to 
members and staff on how to handle any challenges to an election. 
Clarity in the rules will improve the cooperative’s operational 
efficiency. 

A complete redline of the proposed changes is available on the 
cooperative’s website at www.unitedpower.com, or members may obtain 
a hardcopy at any United Power office or via mail by calling 303-637-1300 
and requesting that a copy be made available to them at the address on file 
with the cooperative.

Pursuant to Article 11, Section 8 of the Bylaws of United Power Inc., you 
are hereby notified that the Board of Directors of United Power proposes 
to adopt the amendment(s) to United Power’s bylaws at a meeting of the 
Board to be held on Aug. 27, 2025, unless a written petition is filed at 
United Power’s headquarters before close of business on Aug. 25, 2025, 
signed by 100 or more members, protesting the proposed amendments.

UNITED POWER, INC. 
By: /s/Elizabeth “Beth” Martin, Secretary of the Board

Notice of Change in the Regulations and Tariffs of United Power, Inc.

DATE OF NOTICE: June 20, 2025

You are hereby notified that UNITED POWER, INC. (United Power) 
proposes to make changes to its Rules and Regulations and Electric Rate 
Sheet No. 9.1 to become effective on or after Aug. 1, 2025.  

The elected governing body, specifically, the United Power Board of 
Directors has determined the cooperative’s Rules and Regulations and 
Electric Rate Sheet No. 9.1 require updates to:

• correct references to outdated sections or numerals; 

• remove duplicate and confusing language in an effort to streamline 
the Rules and Regulations to promote member understanding; 

• provide guidance on disconnections during extreme weather events 
consistent with Colorado statute; 

• provide notice of United Power’s handling of construction deposits 
that may be applied to damage claims;

• update application fees to align with increased market and 
operational costs; 

• provide guidance on United Power’s notification process for 
planned outages; and 

• provide clarity about United Power’s regulations governing member 
complaints.

The present and proposed Rules and Regulations and Rate Sheet No. 
9.1 are available for examination at the Coal Creek branch office located 
at 5 Gross Dam Road, Golden, CO; the headquarters office located at 
500 Cooperative Way, Brighton, CO; and the Carbon Valley Service 
Center office located at 9586 E. I-25 Frontage Road, Longmont, CO.

Anyone who desires to comment about the proposed changes may 
submit written comments with United Power at 500 Cooperative Way, 
Brighton, CO 80603 at least 10 days before the proposed effective date. 
Anyone who desires to file a complaint about the proposed changes 
shall submit that complaint in writing and shall include such facts and 
other information to adequately state the reason(s) for the complaint. 
Any complaint regarding the proposed Rules and Regulations and 
Electric Rate Sheet No. 9.1 changes shall be considered by United Power 
consistent with the currently effective Rules and Regulations.

UNITED POWER, INC. 
By: Mark A. Gabriel, President and Chief Executive Officer

Keeping Bills Low As Summer Heat Rises
How to Control Your Usage and Keep Summer Bills Manageable
Hot summer months can lead to increased 
energy use. Scorching heat outside could 
have your air conditioner working overtime 
to keep you comfortable inside your home.

Your home’s largest energy-user and most 
demand-intensive appliance is your air 
conditioner, accounting for more than 15% 
of your total annual energy use. This means 
that when you reach for your thermostat there 
will be a corresponding rise in your energy bill 
to accommodate the increased use. Practicing 
energy saving behaviors can keep you cool and 
also keep your costs lower. Here are some tips 
to help you save energy and money:

• Turn up the A/C a few degrees. A few 
degrees can result in noticeable savings 
without making you uncomfortable. 

• Pair A/C with a fan. Fans do not actually 
cool the air in your home. Instead, they 

displace warmer air and create a “wind 
chill” effect making you feel cooler. 
Remember to turn fans off in empty 
rooms to save even more.

• Install a smart thermostat. Smart 
thermostats can learn your routines and 
be adjusted remotely to save energy. This 
makes it easier to preheat and precool 
your home while you are away so it is 
comfortable when you return without 
using excessive energy. Members can 
also enroll in Smart Rewards to earn an 
additional $30 each cooling season. Learn 
more about the Smart Rewards program 
at www.unitedpower.com/smart-rewards.

• Avoid Appliance Stacking. Using 
multiple major appliances at once, such 
as cooking while doing laundry, can 
drive up demand costs. Spread the use 

of your appliances over time to limit 
demand charges. More information about 
managing your demand can be found at 
www.unitedpower.com/demand. 

Additional tips to improve your energy 
efficiency this summer are available at 
www.unitedpower.com/energy-tips.
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Summer Events Calendar
July 11-13 
Gilpin County Fair 
Gilpin County Fairgrounds, Black Hawk
July 11-13 
Erie Balloon Festival 
County Road 5 & Colliers Parkway, Erie
July 16-19 
Chainsaws & Chuckwagons 
Centennial Park, Frederick
July 30–Aug. 3 
Adams County Fair 
Riverdale Regional Park, Brighton
Aug. 2 
Dacono Spirits & Music Festival 
Centennial Field, Dacono
Aug. 7–10 
Southeast Weld County Fair 
SE Weld County Fairgrounds, Keenesburg
Aug. 9 
Coal Creek Parks & Rec Mountain Fest 
Jefferson Academy CCC K-8, Golden
Sept. 6 
Tomato Festival & Trapper Days 
Denver St., Fort Lupton
Sept. 13 
Harvest Festival 
Hudson Memorial Park, Hudson
Sept. 20 
Miners Day 
Centennial Park, Frederick
Sept. 20 
Lochbuie Fall Festival 
Bonanza Blvd., Lochbuie
Sept. 27 
United Power EV Showcase 
Carbon Valley Service Center, Longmont

Exclusive Member Coupon

Colorado National Speedway
4281 Speedway Blvd., Dacono, CO

www.coloradospeedway.com | 303-828-0116

Colorado National Speedway is 
Colorado’s premier NASCAR track.
Experience affordable family fun this season with this exclusive 
United Power member coupon. Coupon applies to races 
occurring on the following dates during the 2025 season. 

Aug. 23 | Sept. 13 | Oct. 4 

Adult admission is $12 with coupon.
Children’s tickets are $8 (ages 5-12).
Must present original coupon for purchase. 
Coupon applies to in-person ticket purchases ONLY.

Save $5
on Any Adult Ticket Purchase

Member Exclusive Discount
Save at Colorado National Speedway
United Power has partnered with Colorado 
National Speedway to offer members the 
exclusive opportunity to experience NASCAR 
racing at a discounted rate during the 2025 
season. 

Colorado National Speedway is the state’s 
premier NASCAR track, centrally located in 
Carbon Valley just off Interstate 25 between 
exits 232 & 235.

United Power members save $5 on any adult 
admission with this coupon.

Where:  Colorado National Speedway 
  4281 Speedway Blvd., Dacono, CO

When: Aug. 23 
  Sept. 13 
  Oct. 4

Rebate Gets State Boost
New EV Wiring Rebate Available for United Power 
Members While Funds Last
United Power members can take advantage of 
additional electric vehicle (EV) wiring rebate 
dollars thanks to a grant from the State of 
Colorado’s Community Access Enterprise 
(CAE) fund. The grant funds the EV 
Home Charge program, which provides two 
additional rebates for United Power members 
to offset the costs of charging an EV at home. 

United Power members can access new rebate 
options for EV make-ready wiring and a 
separate rebate to cover associated electrical 
panel upgrades to add an EV home charger. 
Members who enroll in United EV, the 
cooperative’s at-home EV charging program, 
still qualify for a larger rebate amount.

EV Home Charge rebates from the CAE are 
limited to funds availability.

The Colorado legislature created the 
CAE to support statewide use of electric 
transportation options and provide funding 
through grants, rebates, and other incentive 
packages for Colorado residents. 

EV Make-Ready Wiring Rebate
Rebate is for the invoiced cost of a licensed 
electrician to install wiring and panel upgrades for a 
NEMA 14-50 outlet for a Level 2 EV charger.
United Power members can choose one of the two rebate options. 
EV make-ready wiring rebates cannot be combined. 

EV Home Charge
(Not enrolled in United 
EV)

$250/$500

United Power
(United EV enrollment 
required)

$500/$1,000

EV Home Charge Panel Upgrade
Rebate available to help offset the cost of a 
residential electrical panel upgrade associated with 
the installation of a Level 2 EV Charger.

$500

For more information about United 
Power’s EV rebates and programs, 
rebate eligibility, or to submit rebate 
applications, visit the cooperative’s 
website at www.unitedpower.com/EV.
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Avoid High Summer Bills
Tips for how to stay cool while saving on 
electric bills this summer. 

Home EV Charge Rebate 
New rebate available for home electric 
vehicle wiring and panel upgrades. 
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Scholarship Recipients
United Power awarded more than $35,000 
in scholarships to high school seniors.

Fair Ticket Giveaway
Win one of several Adams County Fair 
ticket packages from United Power. 
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